
 

Dragons’ Den News 

Summer 2023 

Dear Parents! 

We have had to make a few changes to the timings and the 
pricing of Dragons’ Den. These changes will take effect from 
Autumn 2023. 

Support staff have been awarded a well-deserved pay rise, but 
unfortunately this pay rise has come straight out of school budgets 
rather than being funded by Central Government. 

This means that, sadly, we have had to reduce staff hours and 
increase club prices. 

The new timings will be as follows: 

Breakfast from 07:30 £4.50 
After School 15:15  - 17:00 £7:50 
After School  15:15  - 17:30 £9:00 

 

You will notice that the club will now close at 17:30. If you want 
your child to stay until 17:30 you need to make us aware of that in 
advance. There will be reduced staff from 17:00 and it is vital that 
we stay within our safe adult:child ratios.  

The new booking forms for Autumn 2023 are now available. 

Thank you, 

Mrs Statham  

 
 


